Announcements for Friday, September 10, 2021

- ❖ Welcome Back to our 22nd year at Bartram Trail High School! State law now requires a one-minute moment of silent reflection at the beginning of each school day. We will start each day with a minute reflection followed by the pledge and announcements.
- ❖ There will be a brief meeting for all girls interested in trying out for soccer next Thursday, September 16th in room 440 at 4:00. Please see Coach Rodriguez if you are unable to attend the meeting.
- SPAC applications are now available in Guidance and at the 9th Grade center desk. All applications will be due on September 30th and we will have a club fair table set up on September 17th for interested applicants.
- ❖ The Science National Honor Society is now accepting new and returning member applications. Stop by room 825 to pick up your application packet.
- ❖ If you are interested in helping others and learning about different medical fields then the Medical Club is right for you! Scan the QR codes around the school to join our Medical Club today!
- ❖ Hey Bears! It's the season for saving! The Vystar Credit Union in room 422 is now open during all three lunches. Start saving by opening an account today! All you need is a 5-dollar minimum deposit, your ID and your social security number. So come on down and establish your membership today!
- ❖ If you are interested in playing chess with other students, learning how to play chess, or participating in a chess tournament, join us for our first meeting Tuesday, September 14th @ 8:45 in Media Center. All are welcome!